
Dear Board of Supervisors, 
 
This is a letter which I sent to my fifth district Supervisor, Ted Williams, on April 21, 2021. I would like to 
have it attached to item 6d on the May 25 agenda, the call for an audit of the Mendocino County Sheriff’s 
Office. Thank you very much, Margaret Holub 
 
 
 

Dear Ted, 

 

I enthusiastically support your leadership in calling for an audit of the Mendocino County Sheriff’s Office. I 

appreciate the opportunity as a member of the Coast community to have access to clear, detailed 

information so that our Supervisors can make informed decisions about their role in ensuring community 

safety. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Rabbi Margaret Holub 


